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Child care in New Brunswick 

Quality child care is good for children, families and communities, it:

· promotes early learning and healthy child development;

· supports parents / families in parenting;

· advances women’s equality;

Did you know:

Investing in child care grows the economy. Every dollar invested in child care programs increases GDP (economic output) by $2.30.

Child care more than pays for itself. Even in the short term, more than 90% of the cost of hiring child care workers goes back to governments as increased revenue, and the federal government gains the most. Over the long term, every dollar invested in quality child care programs returns $2.54 in benefits to society.

Report from the study on workforce shortages, Literature Review of Socioeconomic Effects and Net Benefits
Where are the children?

Over three quarters of parents with young children in New Brunswick are in the paid labour force but there are only enough regulated spaces for 16% of New Brunswick children under the age of 12.

Child care remains unaffordable for many families

Child care is not publicly funded like other public services e.g. education, libraries. Parents must pay a monthly user fee. The median monthly parent fee for full-time regulated care range from $488 to $522, depending on the age of the child. Low income families are eligible for a child care subsidy to cover a portion of their child care expenses but many families still cannot afford the high costs of regulated care. 

Quality matters
Child care staff are paid low wages. This has led to high staff turnover rates and to not enough trained staff. These are important determinants of quality programming.
We need your help!

A quality sustainable child care system, requires a coherent action plan and substantial public funding. Services must be affordable and responsive to the needs of children and families. Child care must be available to residents of urban and rural communities, Anglophones, Francophones and Aboriginal peoples, seasonal workers, full-time and part-time employees, infants, children with special needs and school-age children in after-school care. 







